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Pageant of the sea - 2020 - (Technical trial 28-08-2019) 

 

  

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a technical 

trial involving sailing boats in connection with the “Valletta Pageant of the Seas - 2020” 

event will be held in the Grand Harbour on Wednesday 28th August 2019. 

 

The technical trial will be carried out within the area enclosed by the imaginary lines 

joining the points A, B, C and D. 

 

Mariners are informed that due to the above technical trial, part of the Grand Harbour, 

Valletta will be restricted to all vessels from 2100 hours until 0000 hours (mid-night) 

local time, except to pre-notified vessels and those vessels with prior authorisation. 

 

The restricted area is delineated by the imaginary lines joining the points T - U, V - W,   

X – Y and Y - Z and the intermediate coastline 

 

Mariners are to comply with instructions and directions issued by Valletta Port Control 

(Valletta VTS)   on VHF Channel 12 and any enforcement agency that will be in the 

area. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 




